
Report on BC Early College (formerly Dual Enrollment) 10/25/23 

• Over the summer, Early College offered numerous orientation sessions for new 
teachers who were going to be teaching early college courses. BC hosted a face-
to-face convening on campus in August that was attended by college personnel 
including Faculty Chairs, Early College Faculty Mentors, Early College instructors 
and high school administrators. We had breakout sessions providing education 
and time was allotted for instructors to meet with the BC mentors. 

• We have monthly Early College Faculty Mentor meetings with Tyler Thomas and 
other Early College personnel to discuss concerns. 

• There is an Early College Faculty Support Canvas course. The mentors and the 
Early College instructors are enrolled in the course. The course is a resource for 
communication, collection of syllabi, evaluation documents, updated contact 
information, etc. 

• Mentors and Faculty Chairs are in the midst of completing this semester’s course 
evaluations. 
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